
GOMS Eblast 10-7-22

October 31st STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY - NO SCHOOL

Dear GOMS Families,
We have completed our Bully Prevention Assemblies at GOMS for all of our students.  What is bullying, what to do if you are
bullied, how to help a student if they are being bullied, and cyber safety were all topics discussed in our Bully Prevention
Assemblies.  Our students were very receptive  to our anti bullying message and are ready to tackle bullying if they see it on
our campus.  Next week we will have different activities to challenge students to stand up for others if they are being bullied!

Please remember that food delivery services are not allowed at GOMS.  Any food delivered by a food delivery service will be
confiscated and delivered to the student at the end of the day.

Have a great weekend with your family and friends!

All the best,
Mr. Anaya and Mr. Holmes

Message from Parent Falcon Club
Thank you to everyone who signed up for our September Staff  Appreciation Breakfast!  This month we are hosting a
Yogurt Bar and providing snacks and treats.  Please sign up below to support our wonderful staff.

October Yogurt Bar Sign Up HERE

Granite Oaks Online Scholastic Book Fair

continues until 10/16/22.

Our in person Scholastic Book Fair has ended, but

you can still order online through

October 16, 2022, to help Granite Oaks Middle

School earn funds to purchase new books

for our school library.

You can choose from a large selection of titles,

including the books that we ran out of during the

in person fair.

Click HERE for the link to shop the online book

fair!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0f4facad2ca7fc1-october
https://shop.scholastic.com/parent-ecommerce/parent-store-2.html/?fairId=5206268


Counselor Corner
October Bullying Prevention 2022

Kindness, Acceptance, Inclusion

October is Bullying Prevention Month, not only in the United States, but around the
World. Annually, Granite Oaks Middle School supports Bullying Prevention Month
in October. GOMS is committed to creating a learning environment that is
challenging, caring, compassionate and welcoming to all students. Throughout the month of October, students, staff
and administrators will be promoting awareness, encouraging reporting, scheduling activities and cultivating good
individual and digital citizenship.

The challenge of combating bullying behavior is very real during the middle school years. Students are struggling with
personal, physical and social development making them vulnerable to bullying type behaviors. Please have
conversations with your students at home to support what they are learning about during this very important month
of bullying prevention activities.

Linda Marcarian, 8th Grade Counselor         Tressa Lindsey, 7th Grade Counselor
lmarcarian@rocklinusd.org tlindseyanderson@rockliusd.org
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Sports

Flag Football
Congratulations to the 8th grade Flag Football team and all your accomplishments
throughout the season. It was a crazy year with all the ups and downs, comebacks, heat,
smoke, rain, celebrations, and even heartbreaks.

All your passion, energy, working through injury, and overall effort never went
unnoticed. We had a large team this year, 25 players, and every player contributed to the
overall success of the team. Coach Giammona is so appreciative and proud of each and
every one. The Falcons went 5-1 in league and 7-2 overall as we fell short to Buljan…But
it was a truly special season. Best wishes to all and thank you!

Volleyball
Congratulations to the 8th grade Girls Volleyball team. We are so proud of all that you have
accomplished this season.
The 8th grade Lady Falcons had a record of 4-2 in our west division conference, making it to the
tournament and unfortunately losing to Silverado in the final match.

Congratulations to the 7th grade Girls Volleyball team for having a record of 6-0 in our west
division conference. Making it to the tournament and winning against Spring View. The 7th
grade Lady Falcons then went on to play against Cavitt and won becoming the F.I.S.A.L league
champions.

Coach Bre and Coach Jake are very proud of each and everyone of you for all of your hard work and dedication.
Go Lady Falcons!

Cross Country
Congratulations to all the runners that ran in Finals on Thursday.

Thanks for a great season!

Coach Ryan

2022 CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS

FINALS

7TH GRADE GIRLS

Payton Nolette

Mariah Flynn

Vivian Palo

Kaylee Carlstrom

Sophia Goerge

Chloe Kadden

Brooklyn Maday

8TH GRADE GIRLS

Eva Soto

Addison Titlow

Allyson Kuan

Kylee Barrett

Jenna Alhindi

Evie Miller

Mikayla Yanni

7th GRADE BOYS

Josh Landon

Cade Rodgers

Austin Lee

Dante Ferretti

Ofek Livne

Jack Maday

Santiago Salcido

8TH GRADE BOYS

Baylin Aubrey

Luka Roganovic

Srivath Swaminathan

Liam Noonan

Garrett Peard

Maxim Ciornii

Aarav Dalal


